Tine Mathiasen

From: Tine Mathiasen

Thursday, April 1, 2021 4:13 PM Sent:

To: Tine Mathiasen

Subject: FW: AFSC terms ending April 2021

From: Annette LeFrancois < Annette.LeFrancois@co.nevada.ca.us>

Sent: Thursday, March 18, 2021 2:41 PM

To: Tine Mathiasen <Tine.Mathiasen@co.nevada.ca.us>; Rob Choate <Rob.Choate@co.nevada.ca.us>

Cc: Becky Iverson <Becky.Iverson@co.nevada.ca.us>

Subject: RE: AFSC terms ending April 2021

Kari will not be renewing her membership.

Joel, Dena and Lindy have been approved for re-appointment at the March 9th Adult and Family Services Commission Meeting.

Annette LeFrançois Administrative Assistant County of Nevada Health And Human Services Agency (530) 265-1224

annette.lefrancois@co.nevada.ca.us



